
 

 

Town of Washington  

Conservation Commission 

 

 

Date:   February 1, 2023 

To:  Sheila Anson 

  Conservation Commission Members 

From:  Dennis Buell 

Subject: Cancellation of 2/1/2023 Conservation Commission Meeting 

 

The Conservation Commission meeting scheduled for February 1, 2023 has been canceled. 

 

 

Thank You, 

 

Dennis Buell 

Conservation Commission Clerk 

February 1, 2023 

 


